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Sugar Land Exchange Club President, Jim Kij 

thanked Majors Troy and Trevor Nehls for 

their service in Afghanistan at their “Welcome 

Home” party at Pappa La Rosa Flying Pizza. 

The twins received proclamations from 

County Judge Hebert and gifts from Santa! 

Thanks to Evelyn Traylor of The Fort Bend 

Exchange Club for organizing the event and 

Ricky La Rosa for providing wonderful food. 

 

Guess Who? 

Mystery Photo by Larry Pullen  

THIS SATURDAY!!!!  7 AM — 6 PM 

We need help sorting toys on Mon, Tues,     

NOT WED, Thurs & Fri, from 5:30-finish. 

Come and go as you can. 

Volunteers are needed Saturday 7-12  & 12-

6. Again, come and go as you can, but please 

contact our Volunteer Coordinator so he 

knows when to count on your help.  

Doug Earle at doug.earle@cityofhouston.net     

A quaint and simple Christmas get-together was provided for the seniors this past Friday, Dec. 

12th.  We were blessed to have Exchangites sing Christmas carols and to provide Christmas 

bags, birthday bags and Blue Bell Ice Cream. This was a special day because Alicia Marra 

brought love and the Holiday spirit to all of us by singing "O Holy Night". She was joined by 

Dave Kiger, Bob Hargarther, Roy Miers, Jorge Marra, Chuck Sanchelli and Mary Jo.  

Alicia definitely has a beautiful soprano voice.                                                                                                          

              Photos by Jorge Marra          

Blessings Everyone,  

Mary Jo Salvaggio & Dave Kiger 

"Service to Seniors" 



 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club              

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

December Birthdays 

Santa’s Exchange — December 20, 2008               

NO Meeting December 24, 2008                            
Mid-Winter Conference— Jan 24, 2009                 

Spaghetti Dinner - Friday, February 20                                                                       

Rodeo Parade - Saturday, February 28                  

Light of Hope - Saturday, March 28, 2008          
Child Abuse prevention Month—April                        

Book of Golden Deeds—May 27, 2009  

  

Debora Galmiche, Arthur L. Pace, Sr., Darren 

Coughlin, Ashley Lopez, Pete Olson, Faye 

Roach, Stephen Ewbank, Dottie Ammons Childs, Charles 

Swihart, Karyn Dean, Susie Moseley  

Youth of the Month            

December 2008           
Kempner High School 

Max Pedowicz accepted the 

Youth of the Month Award 
presented by ECSL member 

Blaize Kuduru on behalf of the 
Exchange Club of Sugar Land. 

Mystery Photo by Larry Pullen 

Paula Stansell 

Why is everyone at Exchange always smiling or laughing? 

Could it be my jokes? 


